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Supportive Housing Providers Association

206 S. Sixth St. 

Springfield, IL., 62701

Dear Sponsor,
The Supportive Housing Providers Association of Illinois (SHPA) is statewide coalition of non-profits providing supportive housing and services to extremely low- and low-income individuals and families experiencing homelessness and persons/families with disabilities. SHPA fulfills its mission to increase supportive housing and build capacity through advocacy, quality improvement, (by providing training & technical assistance, resident education and leadership development, identifying and implementing innovative practices, and by being the information hub and community organizer for our membership and those interested in supportive housing development. SHPA’s vision includes the ending of homelessness and unnecessary institutionalization through community supports and integration. 
We can’t achieve this mission without the support of companies and organizations like yours. 
That’s why I am writing to you. Our Fall Conference and Annual Meeting will take place on November 7 & 8 at the Wyndham Hotel & Conference Center, in Springfield Illinois. 
Would you consider making a contribution to sponsor our event? 

To learn more about sponsorship opportunities and benefits of becoming a sponsor, click here. We hope that we can count on your help to make this event one of the best yet!
Thank you in advance for your sponsorship! We hope to see you at our event. 
Sincerely,
David Esposito
David Esposito

Executive Director

